
Crowan School Newsletter –4th July 2025

Dates for your diary
Friday 4th July 6pm – KS2 play performance

Wednesday 9th July 1.30pm – Sports afternoon 

Thursday 10th July - Police visit to Crenver

Saturday 12th July – Praze Fair Show 

Monday 14th July – Crenver visit to Pendennis Castle

Tuesday 15th July – Drums 4 Fun drumming workshop (Releath and Trenoweth)

Friday 18th July 10am – Rock Steady Music concert 

Monday 21st July 2pm – Leavers assembly (Yr 6 parents only)

Tuesday 22nd July – Last day of term (1.30pm finish)

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners this week are:

Releath: Rose and Kylo

Trenoweth: Ethan B, Ollie and Avery

Pengelly: Oza, Ottilie and Billy

Crenver: Luke, Ori, Thea and Arthur

Awards for this half term’s value:

Excellence

Taliyah, Saya and Terry 

Well done all of you! 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 95.2%

Pengelly: 96.7%

Trenoweth: 90.7%

Releath: 100%

FANTASTIC RELEATH!

PTA NEWS

The PTA are funding a drumming 

workshop for the children from 

Releath and Trenoweth on 15th July 

with Drums4Fun. This is the chance 

for them to have a workshop after 

Crenver and Pengelly completed 

theirs with Squashbox theatre. 

The PTA have made the decision 

that they are unable to run a 

summer fair this year due to the 

amount of organisation involved. 

However, please look out for 

information for future fundraising 

events in the autumn term.   

OLIVER WITH A TWIST!

Well done to the children in Crenver and Pengelly who have done an amazing job with their 

performance of ‘Oliver with a Twist’. Every single child has been brilliant and I think everyone 

who has seen it would agree that it was an amazing show. Well done all! Thank you to Mrs 

Watts, Mrs Clarke and Miss Judge for helping to prepare the children and to Mrs Cleave and 

Mrs Fitton for all their hard work on the props and scenery.

PRAZE FAIR SHOW

As normal, the children will be participating in the 

dance at Praze Fair Show on Saturday 12th July. 

Please inform your child’s class teacher if your child 

will not be taking part. We will meet on the cricket 

field, please can all children be there by 1.15pm 

(dance at 1.30pm). 

We will also be at the carnival on Thursday 10th July 

dressed in Oliver with a twist costumes for any 

children who would like to take part.
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